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MARSHALL lNIVERSITY PULLS IN RESEARCH FINDS

, D.C. �- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) today announced

that Marshall University has received $83,866 in funds for research

work from the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) .

The project, directed by Marshall professor Dr. Stephen Fish,

concerns the "Evolution of Neurosensory Mechanisms . "

"Marshall University&#39;s medical school is vastly becoming one of

the finest medical institutions in the country," said Rahall. "It is

opportunities like the one Dr. Fish. is pursuing which help to further

our institution while at the same time benefiting the entire medical

community."
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